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“6th Graders. New Beginning.” 
It can be hard coming from school to school, 
especially going to a place where there are high 
expectations. We interviewed 6th graders to 
hear their input on the transformation. 

	
  
Questions Asked: 

 
1. Is this school different from your old one? 

How so? 

2. What do you miss from Elementary? 

3. What do you like about this school? 

4. What do you think were the reasons for your 

large participation in the prep rally? 

5. What are some strengths of your class? 

	
  

Vincent said: 

1. The lockers are different, and the work is harder. 

Believes the locker is a responsibility. 

2. Doesn’t miss anything. 

3. Nothing in particular, but does like it. 

4. States that their large numbers and how they work 

together contributed to their contribution. 

5. Believes they are hard working, and listen well. 

	
  

Quinton said: 

1. The lockers are different, and the work is harder. 

Believes the locker is a responsibility. 

2. Doesn’t miss anything. 

3. Nothing in particular, but does like it. 

4. States that their large numbers and how they work 

together contributed to their contribution. 

5. Believes they are hard working, and listen well. 

 

Jayden said: 

1. Lockers and no upstairs. Harder work. 

2. Misses the teachers, noting that she really liked Ms. 

Baldwin. 

3. Likes her teacher 

4. Says they did well due to how competitive they are. 

5. Believes they are skilled at basketball. 

 



	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

	
  
1. What’s it finally like to be a senior?	
  

His Response: “It’s a daze. Growing up here the past 4 years 

watching others for their turn to finish the first part of 
their life.” 
 

2. What are your thoughts on being a senior? 
His Response: “My thoughts are that it is a big deal 

underrated by most.” 
 

3. What are some challenges you’ve faced to get to where you are? 
His Response: “Making friends wasn’t hard but keeping 

friends during the scholastic climb wasn’t easy. 
 
 

4. Do you have any words of encouragement for our younger classes? 
His Response: Take as much as you can of what people tell you, because 

in my place now, I wish I remembered everything I said I would.” 
 
 

5. What are your plans for after high school? 
His Response: “To further my education for the best experiences after 

high school.” 

	
  

	
  
	
  

	
   	
  
	
    

Words of Wisdom: By Josh Leighton--------“An eye for an eye only makes the world blind.” 

“My name is Madison Stillman and I am currently a senior in high 

school. I have been a cheerleader, going on 3 years now. This includes 
cheering for football and basketball. Cheer at Lapwai is very different 
from other schools. We have very limited players and it varies each year 
so we never really know who we're going to end up with at the end of the 
year. I was always told I have a very loud voice and I always wanted to 
be a cheerleader when I got to high school. I remember one of the past 
alumni Preslee Moses was the one who recruited me to participate. My 
favorite part about cheerleading, besides the bus rides to the away games 
☺, would be when I get flooded with adrenaline when the crowd is 
roaring with us.” 
 
	
  



 Counselor’s Corner! 
Stop by the 
counseling center 
and pick up 
information on 
College and Career 
Readiness. Please 
check out NEXT 
STEPS Idaho website. 

 Impact Aid 
  Approximately 31% of the 

school’s operating budget is in the 
form of Federal funds called 
Impact Aid. With a new president 
in office, the impact aid has been 
put on hold.	
  For the second year, 
 Mrs. Scott and her talented 
drama students assisted the 
superintendent with a video for 
Idaho’s Congressmen thanking 
them for their support of these 
critical funds.	
  From the Lapwai 
School District, Mr. David Aiken 
is	
  also the Idaho State Chair of the 
National Association of Federally 
Impacted Schools. He will be 
leaving to Washington D.C. in 
late September to meet with 
Congress. 
 The purpose of Impact Aid 
is to provide formula grants to 
school districts burdened by the 
presence of nontaxable federal 
land and installations. Impact aid 
is responsible for educating 
children of federal personnel who 
live and/or work on these 
properties. 
 Later this fall parents will 
be requested to complete 
residency and employment 
surveys to ensure the highest 
Lapwai School District allocation 
for Impact Aid. Your support of 
Impact aid can give the students 
of Lapwai Middle/High School a 
great education. 
 

ASB Council: 

President: Keith Kipp 

Vice President: Emmit Taylor 

Secretary/Treasurer: Isaac Ford 

 

Seniors 

President: Amil Mitchell 

Vice President: Heewekse Wisdom 

 

Juniors 

President: Kalela Reuben 

Vice President: Victoria Johnnie 

Secretary/Treasurer: Kelani Smith 

 

Sophomore 

President: KC Lussoro 

Vice President: Julia Gould 

Secretary/Treasurer: Althea Ellenwood 

 

Freshmen 

President: Xiciyu (Tut Tut) Johnson 

Vice President: Linnea Herrera 

Secretary/Treasurer: Mercedes Villalobos 

ASB Council 
A ll of high school voted for their A SB president, vic e 
president, and sec retary, and all of the high sc hool 
c lasses voted for their c ounc il. C ongratulations to all 
of the winners, and thank you to all of the students 
who signed up. Here are your 2017-2018 student 
c ounc il members!	
   

TAMI TALK! 
“What do you do 
when you’re in a 
situation that 
involves the 

periodic table?! 
TOOTLE 



 
 

 

	
  

PBIS 
What is PBIS? 
A: PBIS stands for Positive Behavior Intervention Support. 
 
What do they do? 
A: PBIS tries to implement programs to help increase positive 
behavior. They also want to reward the good behavior while still 
trying to help those who need more support in the process. 
 
There are 3 different sections in PBIS. 1st, there is Tear 1 that 
does intervention programs. 2nd, there is Tear 2, that sets up a 
behavior plan for students who need more time. Then Tear 3, 
which offers special services for students that, may need the 
extra time and support by teachers and the program. 
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 -Randi B. 

“Apple 
and 
Starbucks 
should 
come 
together 
and make 
a Keurig.” 

Wildcat Sports 
 
Volleyball 2-7 
October 2nd- Home against Prairie 
Pirates 
October 3rd- Home against Troy 
Trojans  
October 5th- Away against Kamiah 
Kubs. 
 
Football 3-1 
September 29th- Away against 
Clearwater Valley Rams. 
October 6th- Away against Genesee 
Bulldogs. 
October 13th- Away against Kamiah 
Kubs. 
 

Prep Athlete of 
the Week! 

Heewekse Wisdom is this 
week’s KLEW News Prep 
Athlete of the Week for 
Lapwai High School. 
Heewekse is a senior 
volleyball player. She 
excels in not only sports, 
but in academics as well. 
She’s not only achieving 
on the court, but also at 
school with a 4.0 GPA. 
She strives with being a 
leader for her team, and 
that is why she is our 
Prep Athlete of the Week! 
 

Heewekse’s 
Quote 

“A goal 
without a 

plan is just 
a wish.” 


